
  

 

 

 
 
 

October 13, 2021 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation To Approve EMS Agreement with Blaine County Ambulance District 

 

Recommendation and Summary  
 
Staff is recommending the council Adopt the following Resolution: 

“I move to approve the Emergency Medical Services Agreement between the City of Ketchum and Blaine 

County ambulance District and authorize the Mayor to sign said agreement.” 

 

The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

 

• This is an annual agreement between the City of Ketchum and Blaine County Ambulance District. 

 

Introduction and History 

The City of Ketchum provides contract ambulance service to the North portion of Blaine County. This 

agreement has not changed this year, with the exception of a 4% contract increase.   

 

Sustainability Impact 

No impact. 

 

Financial Impact 

This contract provides a significant portion of the funding for the Ketchum Fire Department.  

 

Attachments 

EMS Agreement – City of Ketchum 

 

 

Acceptance 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Neil Bradshaw, Mayor 

City of Ketchum 




















	Staff report ambulance contract
	noreplyscanner@co.blaine.id.us_20211012_173041

